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July 1, 1941

The R9é strar
Uhiversity of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear S4ir:

Sinece, in the past, students from your institution
have transferred to the University of Wisconsin in order
to complete the major in Physical Education, 1 feel that
vou will appreciate receiving the enclosed announcementg
of certain course changes that have just received faculty
approval. I trust that this will help you in advising
students who start their college work with you.

If I can be of any help at any time in your

problems in advising students who expect to transfer for

their professional work, I shall be very glad to have you

write me.
Sincerely yours, E
Ploode 22 Tl
Blanche M. Trilling
Director
b
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